Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CH2M Hill
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, September 18, 2014, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., CDT
PLACE: Gulf Coast State College (Public Safety EOC Building - Room 176), 700 Highway 2300, Southport, Florida 32409
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: FDOT invites you to attend a Public Kick-Off Meeting concerning West Bay Parkway Extension Corridor Feasibility Study.
The purpose of this study is to evaluate the existing roadway network and determine the feasibility of new or enhanced roadway connections within the study area. The study area includes State Road (S.R.) 77, the planned West Bay Parkway to the west, S.R. 75 (U.S. 231), or the planned Gulf Coast Parkway to the east. The study will involve assessments that represent future traffic projections, regional mobility options, social and economic factors, and environmental impacts and enhancements.
The purpose of the meeting is to introduce the study and engage and inform the public and other interested stakeholders early in the planning process. The meeting will be an open house format and representatives from FDOT will be available to discuss the objective of the study, answer questions, and receive comments. Maps, drawings, and other project-related information will be on display for review and comment.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Alan Vann, FDOT Project Manager, toll-free: 1(888)638-0250, extension 1523 or email: alan.vann@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Alan Vann, FDOT Project Manager, toll-free: 1(888)638-0250, extension 1523 or email: alan.vann@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ian Satter, District Three Public Information Director, toll-free: 1(888)638-0250, extension 1205 or via email: ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us.
